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VIRGINIA. ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND,VX:RGINIA. 23261 

August 25, 1980 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. s. Nuclear Regulatory Connnission 
Washington, D.C~ 20555 

Serial No. 723 
LQA/WRM:rab 

License Nos. DPR-32 
DPR-37 

Docket Nos. 50-280 
50-281 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

In our letter dated January 4, 1980 (Serial No. 1180), we 
requested that duplicate copies of incoming Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
correspondence be sent to the Station Managers at Surry and North Anna 
Power Stations. 

Implementing this arrangement for correspondence has facili­
tated our ability to respond to your concerns in a more timely manner; 
therefore, we wish to continue with this arrangement. 

As a result of our recent Corporate reorganization, Je L. Wilson 
has replaced W. L. Stewart as Station Manager at Surry Power Station. 
Accordingly, we request that the mailing address of correspondence addressed 
to Surry Power Station be revised as follows: 

us. 

J. L. Wilson, Manager 
P. O .. Box 315 
Surry, VA 23883 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please call 

800828fl42S 

Very truly yours, 

~-f~_b=\ B. R.-;;~ 
Manager-Nuclear Operations 

and Maintenance 




